
LSA Meeting Minutes

October 10, 2019

1. PRESIDENT

- a. General Address/Opening
- b. Percy Dinner Confirmation
 - i. Likely October 30 and likely 6-7 pm.
- c. Headshots with Communications
 - i. Talked to Tara yesterday. She will talk to their photographer to clarify costs. We'll gauge student interest after.
- d. Classroom Weekend Access Proposal
 - i. Many classrooms are locked over the weekend. In an effort to obtain access to those rooms, a student created a proposal, and the LSA is signing onto it.

2. VP GENERAL

- a. General Update
- b. Grants
 - i. Meeting next week.
 - ii. Look at reforming process.
- c. Talking to 1Ls about Family Christmas Party.

3. VP SERVICES

- a. General Update
- b. Lockers
 - i. Putting out fires every day.
 - ii. Had to cut off a 1L's lock – requesting to use their own lock but it's a privilege, not a right, to have a locker.
- c. Gavel Renos
 - i. Steve suggested getting more chairs for the tables near the Café.
 - ii. Follow through on alumni outreach.
- d. No Who's Who update but hopefully soon.
 - i. We've been using the same supplier and have received good services in the past.
- e. Returning of the locks
 - i. Returned but replaced.

4. VP FINANCE

- a. General Update

5. VP ACADEMIC

- a. General Update
- b. Changes to the PASS Program
 - i. Rooms booked for PASS, each exactly three weeks before midterms. Hopefully we'll have more 1Ls this year since the "New" professors aren't as new anymore.
 - 1. Want volunteers from the LSA either to give advice or take notes for each cohort. Notes for people who have a conflict.
 - 2. Can put notes on the LSA website.
 - 3. November 20, 22, 25, 26, 28 (Noon hour)

6. VP SOCIAL

- a. General Update
- b. Med-Law
 - i. Still working on getting the tickets.
 - ii. Getting bingo cards – "find a law student who X"
 - iii. Let Cheryl know if you have any other ideas.
 - iv. Might be better attendance from Med this time with a wrap up of one of their "blocks".
 - v. Maybe have an airpod prize (~\$400 in prizes?)
- c. CarboLic is at the Matrix again this year.
- d. Christmas Party – now needs to be organized through SGS (especially alcohol orders)
 - i. We should be more aware of the budget, planning and food consumption this time around.
 - ii. Perhaps redistribute money from MedLaw to Christmas party if we have leftover funds.

7. VP EXTERNAL

- a. General Update
 - i. All photos on website (including group photos)
 - ii. Richard and Aaron to get their bios to Anita today.
 - iii. Photo cannot be made bigger, due to a decrease in quality.
 - iv. Individual photos are BIGGER though.

8. VP SPORTS

- a. General Update
- b. Hockey Night in Law Volunteers
 - i. Hadrian and Anita will buy coffee/donuts and be in the stands.
 - ii. Two forty racks of Timbits and outrageously large coffee/hot chocolate dispensers.
 - iii. Would like to see more LSA execs come out.



9. 1L REPS

- a. Not present – makeup class

Tunahan Uygun
Law Centre 157A
University of Alberta
Edmonton, AB T6G 2H5
T: (780) 655-0542
E: lsapres@ualberta.ca